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Date:    October 23, 2013 
Time:  8:30 A.M. 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

Public Information Officer 
(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Daytime Burglary  
 
 
The Oshkosh Police Department is investigating a daytime burglary that occurred on 
Friday, October 4, 2013 at the Jirschele Residence, 1798 Hunters Glen Drive in 
Oshkosh.   
 
Approximately $10,000 in jewelry was taken in the burglary.  Jewelry items included 
rings, necklaces and bracelets.  The majority of the jewelry items belonged to the 
homeowner’s daughter, Ali, who died in August of 2013.   
 
The items were removed from the residence in an Oshkosh West Cross Country duffel 
bag, which is blue and white in color.   
 
Entry into the home was gained through a door.  The perpetrator knew the location of 
the jewelry as this was the only area that was disturbed in the home. 
 
The homeowner would like to see this jewelry returned as it has great sentimental value 
to them.       
 
If anyone has information about this incident they are highly encouraged to contact 
Detective Hinke at the Oshkosh Police Department, (920) 236-5703.   
 
If you have information and would like to remain anonymous, please contact 
Winnebago County Wide Crime Stoppers at (920) 231-8477 or text IGOTYA and 
you crime tip to 274637 or go to www.winnebagocrimestoppers.org and submit 
your text via the web.  You may be eligible for up to a $1,000 reward for 
information leading to an arrest. 
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